
Salt Lake City 
 

Final Results of the 

Public Support Survey of Property Owners 
 

Proposed Yalecrest - Harvard Heights Local Historic District 
 

The proposed Yalecrest - Harvard Heights Local Historic District was reviewed by the Historic 

Landmark Commission on January 7, 2016, and the Planning Commission on January 27, 2016. Both 

commissions voted to forward recommendations to the City Council to designate the local historic 

district. 

Prior to transmitting the recommendations to the City Council, the City is required to determine the 

property owner’s level of support for the designation of the proposed local historic district. To 

determine the level of support, a ballot was mailed on March 18, 2016, asking if property owners 

were in support, or if they were opposed, to the designation. Ballots were required to be submitted 

to the City or postmarked by April 18, 2016. 

The Salt Lake City Recorder’s Office tallied the ballots on April 22, 2016, and issued an Official 

Canvass (see attached) of the balloting and found that: 

 29 Property owners VOTED IN SUPPORT of designating the proposed local historic district, 

and 

 8 Property owners VOTED IN OPPOSITION to designating the proposed local historic 

district 

The proposed designation of the Yalecrest - Harvard Heights Local Historic District will now be 

transmitted to the City Council for consideration. As part of the City Council’s review, an additional 

public hearing will be scheduled prior to the City Council making a final decision. Since the number 

of ballots received in support of designation of the Yalecrest - Harvard Heights Local Historic 

District exceeded the number of ballots received in opposition, the City Council may designate this 

local historic district by a simple majority vote (at least 4 Council members voting in support). You 

will be notified when the City Council schedules a date for the public hearing. 

If you have questions or comments, please contact: 

Michael Maloy, AICP     OR  Michaela Oktay, AICP 

Senior Planner at      Planning Manager at 

Email: michael.maloy@slcgov.com    Email: michaela.oktay@slcgov.com  

Phone: 801-535-7118      Phone: 801-535-6003 
 

U.S. Mail:  Michael Maloy, Senior Planner 

Salt Lake City Planning Division 

PO Box 145480 

451 South State Street 

SLC UT 84114-5480  

mailto:michael.maloy@slcgov.com
mailto:michaela.oktay@slcgov.com


OFFICIAL CANVASS 

 

 

PUBLIC SUPPORT SURVEY OF PROPERTY OWNERS 

PROPOSED YALECREST - HARVARD HEIGHTS 

 LOCAL HISTORIC DISTRICT 

 

 

WHEREAS, a mailing was provided to all forty-two (42) area property owners on 

March 18, 2016 regarding the proposed Yalecrest - Harvard Heights Local Historic District; 

and 

 

WHEREAS, the property owners were asked as to whether they would support or 

oppose designation of this area as the Yalecrest – Harvard Heights Local Historic District, 

voting was allowed following March 18 thru April 18, 2016. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, all valid ballots (38) accounted for, returned, 

and postmarked as of April 18, 2016 have now been tabulated with the following results: 

 

SUPPORT:  29 

OPPOSED:  8 

*NOT COUNTED: 1 POSTMARKED APRIL 20, 2016 

 

VERIFIED and DULY CERTIFIED by the City Recorder of Salt Lake City as of this 22nd 

day of April, 2016. 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 
Cindi L. Mansell 

Salt Lake City Recorder 


